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Our ref: Incident 20.08.20  
 
 

 

Wednesday 26 August 2020 

 
 
  

 
 
 

Dear Resident,  
 

Incident on Wynne Road, Stockwell – 20.08.20 
 
I am writing to you following an incident on 20.08.20 involving a stabbing on Wynne Road, 
which is adjacent to the estate, off the Brixton Road. Despite the air ambulance being 
called this sadly resulted in the victim’s death. Our thoughts are with all those impacted 
by this tragedy and SW9 Community Housing will assist the Police investigation fully in 
any manner required. The victim was not a resident of Stockwell Park, and it is thought 
the incident started across the Brixton Road, on the Angell Town Estate. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to reassure you that there are no known gang affiliations 
on our estate and that violent crime is incredibly rare on Stockwell Park, as are other 
forms of crime. CCTV is in operation throughout the estate for the safety of residents, 
visitors, staff and the wider community, and is monitored 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. 
 
The Police and Community Support Officers regularly patrol the area, as do SW9 Housing 
Officers, Estates Officers and Clean Team. 
 
If you have any concerns following this incident please do not hesitate to contact us using 
the following methods: 
 

• Telephone:  0207 326 3700 

• Email:  info@sw9.org.uk 

• Website:  www.sw9.org.uk 

 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Julie Alexander  
Head of Operations 
SW9 Community Housing 
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